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Mark,

Thank you for entertaining us at our annual Christmas party. I thoroughly enjoyed your
comedy as well as your company. 1 make it a habit to talk to people during the week
following any event to get feedback and you received rave reviews. In fact most everyone
said you were their favorite part of the evening. If you are ever in need of a reference or

recommendation please don’t hesitate to call. Thank you again for making our event a
success!

Sincerely,

Dave Moran

General Manager
Refreshment Services Pepsi
Decatur IL
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